
Last August 9 at the School of Medicine of the 
National Autonomous University of Mexico 
(UNAM), we held the RegPep-2019 Workshop: 
Peptide regulation in systems biology and its 
translational opportunities.
Valery Grinevich, Lee Eiden, Andrew Gundlach, 
Mary Lee, Duan Chen, André de Sousa Mecawi
and Ruud Buijs presented their work on 
neuropeptides and peptide hormones. The event 
was attended by researchers in training, 
residents and clinicians. Sixty students were 
awarded a scholarship by the UNAM to attend 
Workshop.
The event allowed the audience to acquire 
knowledge and share information about recent 
findings in the field of regulatory peptides and 
to interact with international scientists.  Once 
the workshop was over, the participants received a 
certificate and had the opportunity for further 
discussion with the speakers at an informal 
lunch.


